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To AI! Hon'ble Members of BGMEA

Subject: Caution regarding fraudulent messages/emails and financial transactions

Dear Sir,

It has come to our attention that some members have received fraudulent messages in
WhatsApp and emails from scammers posing as BGMEA officials. These emails are asking
members to register on fake portals and are demanding registration fees to be paid through
bKash accounts.

Please be advised that these messages/emails are fraudulent. BGMEA has never requested,
nor will it ever request, any form of payment to be made via bKash or any other mobile
financing. Allofficialfinancialtransactions with BGMEA are conducted through our authentic
and designated bank accounts.

To protect yourself and your business, please exercise extreme caution when receiving any
communication that seems suspicious.

For the authenticity of any email or notice you receive claiming to be from BGMEA, we urge
you to cross-verify it immediately by visiting our official website www.bgmea.com.bd. All
official notices and communications sent to BGMEA members are always published on the
website of BGMEA.

Your vigilance is crucial in preventing these fraudulent activities.

Sincerely,

q\oou5
Major Md. Saiful Islam, psc, CSCM (Retd)
Secretary (Acting)
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